1st Attleborough (St. Mary’s) Scout Group are excited to be
bringing a Pokémon event to the local community for children,
families and enthusiasts alike.

Fundraising for the group is fundamental in making sure we can continue
offering activities to the children and subsidising costs, especially in the
current cost of living crisis.

Alongside this, we are fundraising towards building a new Scout Hall. Sadly,
our current wooden one is coming towards the end of its life and will need
replacing in the not-so-distant future.

Please do share this far and wide and please do come down and
support our fundraising event.
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More details can be found on our event page -

https://[facebook.com/events/s/pokemon-card-show/929974515499213/
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